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Strain Pole Installation at South Phase of South Dort Highway Extension Project in 
Grand Blanc Township   
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission’s contractor will begin installation of strain poles 

at Baldwin Road and South Dort Highway Extension intersection in Grand Blanc Township on 

Friday, February 26, 2021.  There will be intermittent shoulder closures for the eastbound Baldwin 

Road traffic.  Motorists are advised to expect delays and to proceed with caution. 

 

Please contact Construction Department Manager, Gerrad Godley, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if 

you have questions.  

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


